
 

 

TCDXA MEETING MINUTES 

February 19, 2018 

Pub 42 Restaurant 

New Hope, MN 

CALL TO ORDER: 

The meeting was called to order at 6:28 PM by president Bill Mitchell, AEØEE.  

ATTENDANCE: 

There were 15 members in attendance. Snow and ice storm limited attendance. 

TREASURER’S REPORT: 

The report for February is attached. Contributions (dues) for 2018 are now due. Check the roster 

page on the website to make sure you are paid up for 2018. A check by your call indicates you are 

in good standing. You can make your contribution using PayPal or by mail. See the home page for 

links. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS:  

DX donations have been approved for Baker Island (KH1) and Somalia (6O6O). A donation for 

Ducie (VP6D) is currently open for voting by members, it closes February 22nd (note: the donation 

passed). 

Ron, NØAT, gave DX Advisory Committee report. Entity definitions now follow IARU and US 

State Department lists. 

Bill, AEØEE, advised a new projector is still in the works. Also he brought up the possibility of 

having a TCDXA table at local hamfests to promote the club. Volunteers would be needed if we go 

ahead. 

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

None. 

NEW BUSINESS: 

http://www.tcdxa.org/roster.php
http://www.tcdxa.org/roster.php
http://www.tcdxa.org/index.html


None. 

DRAWING: 

$65 was collected for the drawing and AEØEE received $20, a second drawing for $10 was won by 

ABØJ. The balance of $35 went to the club treasury. 

PROGRAM: 

The program was “Open Secrets of the Modern DXer” by Bill, AEØEE. It was an excellent 

presentation. The March meeting program will be announced later. 

ADJOURNMENT: 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:20 PM. 

 

My special thanks to Bert, WBØN, for taking minutes and running the raffle in my absence. 

Pat Cain, KØPC 

TCDXA Secretary/Treasurer 

 



 


